
 

Dear Families,  

Preschool reports will be distributed on Wednesday 28th June.  If you have any  concerns 
or questions in regards to the reports, please come and see me. 

Last day of the term for session 1 will be Wed 28th June and for session 2 will be Friday 
30th June.  Preschool will resume for term 3 on Monday 17th July for session 1 and 
Wednesday 19th July for session 2.   

Can you believe that will be half the year over already!  Going too quick, that’s for sure. 

Term 2 

Week 6 

Kings Birthday 
long weekend 

No preschool on 
Monday 12th 

June due to the 
long weekend. 

 

  

A big special 
thank you to 

‘Woolworths 
Broken Hill’ 
for their kind      
donation of 

fresh food for 
our guinea pigs. 

Sickness / Illness 

A reminder to please 
keep your child home 

if they are unwell. 
Usually no school for 
24 hrs after vomiting 

or Diarrhoea.  

Jenny Shroff  visit 

Jenny will be        
visiting with her 

puppets on Mon 5th 
and Fri 9th June to 
teach our children 
about hearing and 

nose blowing. 


